
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Michael Fieldsmichael@scpma.com

Date: 9/18/2016 8:03:58 AM
Subject: Re: Update?

Thank you Michael! 
 

Richele K Taylor
 
Chief Legal Counsel
 
Office of the Governor
 
South Carolina
 
Direct 803-734-8465
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

> On Sep 18, 2016, at 7:39 AM, Michael Fields <michael@scpma.com> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Good Morning, Richele. I'll be heading to my office after church and will have a better feel about 
what's going on and what my members are seeing and hearing. I will update you then. 
 
> 
 
> Michael
 
> 
 
> Sent from my iPhone
 
> 
 
>> On Sep 17, 2016, at 9:35 PM, Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
>> 
 
>> Michael, 
 
>> 
 
>> I'm checking in on the pipeline issue to find out what you are hearing. We travelled to Clemson 
and back today, and I saw a slight uptick in prices but no major outages. I'm hearing from a Director 
that is in NC for the weekend that they have shortages and her Mom's small town has no gas at the 
pumps. Thought I'd just check in. 
 
>> 
 
>> Our current EO stands through Tuesday. We will be prepared to issue another if needed. Didn't 
know how your members are feeling currently about the situation. Just trying to make sure I stay 
ahead of the issue and manage as best we can. 
 
>> 
 
>> Thanks, 
 
>> 
 
>> Richele 
 
>> 
 
>> Richele K Taylor
 
>> Chief Legal Counsel
 
>> Office of the Governor
 
>> South Carolina
 
>> Direct 803-734-8465
 
>> 
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>> Sent from my iPhone



